AE Scholarship Committee
Amelia Earhart Memorial Scholarship




(Here is my update for the AE Scholarship Committee for the meeting this weekend. Sorry I will not be there, I'm sure you'll be successful as always.)


The South Central Section AE Scholarship Committee is excited to announce an ambassador member of our chapter won the Amelia Earhart Memorial Scholarship this year. A huge congratulations to Karen Ortigoza! Look for her picture and bio in the 99s magazine coming up. A huge thank you to our applicants this year and our AE Committee members for the immeasurable work they put into assisting the applications. We hope that we get even more applications next year (deadline Dec 31st), so we can continue to support women in the wonderful field of aviation. Please reach out to your local AE Chapter Chair to get your application ready!

Best,
Kaylee Jeffries


